
 
 

Navigating Kindergarten 

 
A Webinar Presented by 

Alachua County Public Schools 

Title I Department 

 

Tuesday, September 29 at 7:00pm 

 

Wednesday, September 30 at 9:00am 

 

Pre-registration is required. A link to join the webinar will be 

emailed to you prior to the event.  Register by scanning a QR code 

above or by visiting our Title I Website.                     

https://fl02219191.schoolwires.net/Domain/87

